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November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Gloucestershire Schools’ Christmas Science Lecture – Monday 11th December 2023 
 
We are very fortunate to have booked tickets to attend The Gloucestershire Schools’ Christmas 
Science Lecture on Monday 11th December 2023.  Due to your child’s excellent effort in Science 
lessons in the previous term, we would like to reward this by giving priority access to these tickets.   
 
The Lecture is to inspire and engage inquisitive young minds, as well as being interactive covering 
some of the latest scientific themes.  This will help students learn more about the benefits of studying 
science, technology, engineering and maths at GCSE.  It would be of great benefit to your child if they 
could attend this Lecture.   
 
Students will need to arrive at school in school uniform at the normal time of 8.25am and the 
minibuses will be leaving from 9:15am.  The show will end at 12.30pm and we will aim to be back at 
school in time for lunch at 13.20pm.  
 
We would ask for a voluntary contribution of £9.00 toward the costs of the trip. This can be paid, and 
consent given for your son/daughter to attend and for photos to be taken for use on publications and 
social media, on School Gateway by 3rd December 2023. 
 
If you have any queries about this visit, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Dr R Dinnis 
Science Teacher 
 


